Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

February 22, 1994

The Honorable James Billie Principal Chief Seminole Nation of Florida 6073 Sterling Road Hollywood, FL 33024

Dear Chief Billie:

I want to thank you for the wonderful dinner in Tallahassee. I really enjoyed getting to know some of the people you work with and hearing more about the great Seminole people and their history.

Please also express my gratitude to your mother-in-law for the wonderful doll which has an honored place in my home. It was very generous of her to provide that gift to me.

Next week I will be in Orlando for the mayor's dinner with women on leadership and for an education conference. I doubt that I will have time to visit again during this quick visit but I certainly would like to bring charlie and visit with your people sometime. I would especially like to attend and participate in a ceremonial dance.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief

WPM: mac